
Agencies on the ground responding to
Storm Francis

Multi-agency partners are currently on the ground working in partnership
responding to the impacts of Storm Francis.

Star-gazers’ dream project almost
complete

An out-of-this-world project is nearing completion and will make Northern
Ireland a world-class destination for constellation and planet seekers from
around the globe.

Voluntary and Community sector
receives £500,000 boost

Communities Minister Carál Ní Chuilín has joined forces with local
philanthropists to invest £500,000 in the Voluntary, Community and Social
Enterprise Sector.

Weir updates guidance on use of face
coverings in schools

Education Minister Peter Weir today announced that guidance on face coverings
will be updated to include wearing them in corridors of post-primary schools.
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Resurfacing scheme for Cregagh Road,
Belfast

A £320,000 resurfacing scheme on Cregagh Road, Belfast is due to commence on
Monday 31 August 2020.
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